



Euchre club gives out year-end awards

The St. Marys and Area Euchre Club held its year-end banquet last Monday evening and handed out awards to to two teams. Most games won went to Blanshard 3 (above left). They are, back row from left, Bill Spence, Ginny Spence, Ed Holland, Leonard Butters; front row from left, Mac Zurbrigg, Doris Spence and Sally Scott. Absent is Owen O'Brien, Dave Swan, Mark McKenny, Bill Stephens and Marie Hiuser. Winning for overall points was West Nissouri (above right). They are, back row from left, Kay Conn, John Tipping, Eve Haves, Paul Ward, Gerald Linsday; front row from left, Helen Grasby, Ena Lindsay, Sharon Ward and Marg McLane. Absent is Bob Pickel, Hue and Audrey Jeffrey and Marm Cavanagh.



New memorial organ at Browns United

Brows United Church recently purchased a new organ to replace one which was installed in 1963. Sitting at the organ is Jane Rolston, church organist and choir director. She is pictured with choir members, from left, Patsy Switzer, Janet Uren, Eleanor Kittmer, Darlene Smith, Joyce Tate,

Helen Conway, John Conway, John Uren, Betty Barons, Gord Switzer, Russ Brown and Ruth Gill. The organ will be dedicated at a future date in memory of John and Alice Hawkesworth.